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DATE:
May 19, 2010

Charge: 
The Steering Committee forwards to the Committee on Academic Programs a proposal from the School of Culture and Society for establishing a Holocaust and Genocide Studies minor.  As required by the College’s policy on the approving of minors, this program has been reviewed and recommended by the Curriculum Committee of the School of Culture and Society and approved by Dean Benjamin Rifkin.  The Steering Committee now is sending the proposal to the Committee on Academic Programs for its review and recommendation as the next step (Phase IV) in the minor approval process.

Recommendation:

CAP recommends that the proposed Holocaust and Genocide Minor be approved with the editorial changes made (see attached revised proposal).  After an initial discussion of the proposal, CAP referred the proposal back to the School of Culture and Society to revise it to address concerns that were raised in discussion. These concerns were addressed with minor editorial changes to the proposal.  CAP then considered the revised proposal at its April 14th meeting and voted for approval.
